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I strongly oppose the proposed measure to prohibit the use of unleaded fuel at PIR. I 

am a 20+ year Vintage race car driver and user of this unique facility. Prohibiting the 

use of unleaded fuel would end my racing hobby. 

In addition to the loss many entrants would experience, this will have a major 

negative impact in several areas. PIR stands to lose significant income and that could 

affect the multitude of racers and other users or the track facility. 

Businesses supporting racers could see significant loss in income.This would include 

service people and parts people. 

A previous study in 2017 indicated that PIR is not having an impact on meeting air 

quality. 

My understanding is that PIR has been working on a longer term plan to end use of 

unleaded fuel. I would support such a plan and would also support further testing. 

Thank you for your consideration 


